
 

Dates for your diary: 

11.11.24 Remembrance event on the front playground 10.45am 

– all members of the community welcome. 

11.11.24 PTA meeting – 5pm, everyone welcome.   

14.11.24 Stars in their eyes event in school 1.30pm  

15.11.24 Children in Need 

2.12.24 Year 6 Christmas fair – tickets for Father Christmas 

on sale. 

5.12.24 Christmas dinner 

9.12.24 Whole school pantomime event.   

10.12.24 Reception Christmas performance 9.30pm  

11.12.24 and 12.12.24 Year one and two Christmas performance 

1.30pm 

17.12.24 EYFS and KS1 stay and play 2.15pm 

17.12.24 Nursery singalong am 

18.12.24 rock steady performance  

19.12.24 Carols in church.   

19.12.24 KS2 A night before Christmas 6pm 

20.12.24 School breaks up the Christmas – nursery and Pine 

Tree Nursery will be closed to all pupils on this day. 

Attendance 

Attendance will continue to be a key focus of this 

academic year.  We will monitor all children’s attendance 

as children who are in school, learn more and are more 

equipped for life-long experiences. 

We ask you to book holidays outside of the school term, 

within the school breaks to allow this to happen.  

Reception 95% 

Year one 100% 

Year two 98% 

Year three 90% 

Year four 97% 

Year five 95% 

Year six 98% 

 

STARS IN THEIR EYES – Thursday 14th November 1.30pm 

We are excited to announce that we will be holding another 'Stars 

in Their Eyes' event again this year in order to raise funds for both 

Children in Need and the PTA.  

Tickets are on sale now via parentmail for this event.  We hope 

you really enjoy seeing our children’s amazing talents.  

 

 

Tuesday 10th September 2024  
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FOOTWEAR FOR PLAY 

If children want to continue with their 

play on the field, they must have 

wellies to do so.  It is just too muddy 

and their shoes will be ruined.  

We do have some spares to share with 

children. If they don’t have wellies they 

will remain on the playground.  

Friday 8th November 2024 Be kind, be ready, be curious… 

CHILDREN IN NEED  15.11.24 

We will be supporting children in need next Friday – 

please allow children to come into school wearing 

spots/strips/Pudsey clothes or free dress and bring a 

donation to this amazing cause. 

Staffing changes 

We are delighted to welcome Mrs Jennings back after her 

maternity leave.  She returns into nursery with Mrs Jerz.  

Welcome back to team Errington Mrs Jennings.   

Miss Hunt has also left our team now to start teaching in 

other schools across the area.  We thank Miss Hunt for her 

kindness, passion and love for the children within 

Errington. 

REMEMBRANCE SERVICE 

This takes place on Monday at 10.50am – Year 5 will 

lead this service – parents/families and community 

members are welcome to join us on the front 

playground as we pay our respects. 

 

LOOKING AFTER OUR SCHOOL 

There has been a few incidents this last week or 

so where school property has been damaged or 
items have been taken from children’s bags.  

Please support us in reminding children how to 

look after our beautiful school and the things 

within it.  Thank you. 


